

NYALI PRIMARY SCHOOL & KINDERGARTEN

P. O. Box 81050, Mombasa.

Tel: 041-471120, Fax: 041-475632

The Mombasa Parents Club

17th September, 2022

To All Parents
The Nyali School
MOMBASA.

Dear Parents/Guardian,

RE: POSTPONEMENT- ANNUAL THANKS/PRIZE GIVING CEREMONY

We refer to the invite of the above that was scheduled for tomorrow the 17th September, 2022 from 9:00a.m

We regret to inform you that the same has been postponed to <u>next week Saturday</u> <u>24th September, 2022</u> due to unavailable circumstances.

We apologise for any inconveniences caused.

We look forward to having you next Saturday.

Yours faithfully,

P. O. Box 81050 - 80100

MOMBASA

OMAR C. BABU

AG. PRINCIPAL - 0721768287

16.09.2022.